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“Let’s impeach them”: 
parking committee

Dates: November 8th, 10th, 15th, 17th, 22nd, and 24th 
Pre-Registration: Room 105 Central Square (Limited Registration)

For further information, contact Stephanie Infurnari at CYSFhave it revised. Larry Goldstein 
advocated replacement of the guard 
by student monitors. He suggested a 
one year trial to see if students would 
obey the fire regulations against 
parking by the buildings. “We 
should have student monitors to 
insure that regulations are kept — 
not student cops."

He also recommended that the 
faculty's privileged spaces be abol­
ished. He said, “Our time is just as 
valuable so why should we have to 
park so far away?”

They held a second meeting on 
Tuesday. Group members had pre­
viously tried to obtain figures on 
government grants for parking and 
distribution of student fees. The 
chairman of the parking committee 
E.A. Annis did not have these figures 
available.

What about the parking dilemma at 
York?

Last Friday, 14 students gathered 
in the Steacie Science Library to dis­
cuss the formation of an ad hoc 
committee on parking. They are not 
satisfied with the existing system, 
nor are they satisfied with the exist­
ing student-faculty committee on 
parking.

Mike Blumenthal, a member of 
the new group said “Let’s impeach 
them!"

Another group member, Larry 
Goldstein, stressed that they have no 
official power. “We are just looking 
into parking as concerned citizens of 
the university." Howie Spring 
volunteered as press secretary and 
Duncan McKie as secretary.

The new committee proposes to 
investigate the existing parking sys­
tem on campus and to attempt to

Travel Fair
Information on student travel around the world with: 

Travel Cuts
Student Work Abroad Programme (SWAP) 
Hostelling Association 
Canadian Wilderness Tours 
Proto Tours 
Contiki Tours

Monday October 31 West Bear Pit(October 24, 1968)

Who and where are the 
Committee members?

105 Central Square
Home of the York 

Experience
.CYSEl
York Student FederationSo this is York, the liberal university.

The university with students sit­
ting on the senate, the faculty coun­
cils, the parking committees, com­
mittees on student affairs, on 
campus planning, on rules, regula­
tions and responsibilities and a 
hundred other things.

What do you, the average student, 
know about all this democracy, 
responsibility, this freedom from 
heavy-handed administrators ruling 
oblivious to us.

Nothing.
Because our dozens of involved, 

participating students on the various 
committees aren’t setting out to find 
what the rest of the student body 
wants and needs. (Maybe they’re too

busy just sitting on their asses in 
committees to bother finding out 
what ails us!)

Who are you! It’s time you told us 
who you are, and where we can find 
you, to ask, complain, point out, or 
maybe punch you in the mouth, 
about our problems with the multi­
versity. Stand up and be really repre­
sentative, all you representatives.

We demand that you as represen­
tatives of the student body, tell who 
you are, what committee you are on, 
what you stand for, and how any 
student can reach you.

Those who don’t speak out now 
will be found out.

INFORMATION SYSTEMS OPPORTUNITIES

High Technology 
Challenge You Can 
Bank On At The TDm m m

(October 17, 1968)

Super highways mean 
more to public: Ross

■1111 Perhaps you never considered the TD Bank as a place 
to further your career in high technology. Sure, we're 
known as one of Canada's foremost financial institutions 
and for all the Quality personal services we offer, but 
consider this... the TORONTO-DOMINION BANK is fully 
dedicated to the full utilization of information technology 
to provide an outstanding level of service to its customers.

Our future embraces a commitment to state-of-the-art 
technology and the ongoing development of high calibre 
professionals looking to prepare themselves for the 
future.

By GREG PHYSICK 
Ten miles of a super highway mean 
more to the public than new addi­
tions to York’s buildings, President 
Murray Ross told the annual fall 
faculty conference last week.

The amount of money spent on 
that portion of a highway could pay 
for all of the construction at York in 
1968-69, Ross told the 20 per cent of 
the faculty members who attended 
the conference.

The problem facing York is there 
is no special ‘court of appeal’ to go to 
for more money under special cir­
cumstances, he said. “We are not all 
equal," Ross continued, “many dif­
ferent standards apply among the 
universities."

Lakehead, Trent, Brock, etc. 
should NOT be allowed to carry on 
Ph.D. work at all, he said. More 
dollars should be given to the better 
universities (such as York) to carry 
on a higher and better level of Ph.D. 
work.

According to Dr. Ross, another 
700 students could have been admit­
ted to York if we had the facilities 
and faculty. “Our actual and poten­
tial enrolment is going up very, very 
quickly."

Only 20 million dollars has been 
given to York by the government 
(still, the highest amount of money 
given yet to an individual univer­
sity), but we need $31 million to 
achieve our 1969-70 objectives.

A number of important issues will 
be facing York’s Senate this year. 
Two new faculties, Fine Arts and 
Environmental Studies, will be 
looked into, as well as a teacher edu­
cation program.

Ross definitely believes a univer­
sity should have a Senate. Someone 
has to establish standards for gra­
duation and standards for admis­
sion. “Historically and for very good 
reasons such questions as these 
should be addressed to the senate 
and faculty — not the students."

Ross said he stands behind York’s 
board of governors all the way, for 
this board has three functions that 
are vital; fund raising, supervising 
the building programs, and an 
upper-house function which is also 
incorporated into the Board. It does 
not watch over the Senate, but gives 
advice to the Senate on certain ideas.

As for students, they are here and 
we have to listen to all students, says 
Ross — even if some of them are not 
in the majority.

One thing that must be done is to 
interpret the purpose of the univer­
sity — that is, is a faculty member to 
do other things than just teach? Clar­
ity in the nature and degree of partic­
ipation in the university for the stu­
dents is essential.

Both students and faculty should 
be involved in deciding the 
curriculum.

To maintain this competitive edge, TD is seeking 
graduates with a Computer Science or Mathematics 
background to support its systems and corpora te growth. 
In these Management Trainee positions, we will help 
you develop your leadership abilities, your interests, your 
character, your intellect and much more.

If you aspire an Information Systems career, in a 
creative, aggressive and challenging work environment, 
one that rewards motivated and results-oriented 
individuals, we invite you to consider the Toronto 
Dominion Bank.

On campus interviews: 
Tuesday, November 22,1988
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